
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians 
 
Thank you for your support throughout the most recent COVID-19 restrictions in Western Australia. 
 
The Western Australian Premier Mark McGowan has outlined the plan for Perth and the Peel Region for 
post lockdown easing of restrictions. 
 
After reviewing the easing of restrictions by the WA Government and acting on advice from the Western 
Australian Health Department, the latest COVID-19 response plan for Emmanuel Christian Community 
School is as follows from Monday 3 May to Friday 7 May: 
 
 
Parents/Guardians and visitors on School Grounds: 
 
Parents, Guardians and visitors may come on to the School site and are welcome to access the School as 
before the lockdown. Good hygiene practices apply. Parents, Guardians and visitors are required to 
wear a mask whether indoors or outdoors and practice 1.5 metre distancing between adults, 
where practicable. 
 
In addition: 
 

• Masks are required to be worn by all School Staff. 
• School Staff will not be required to wear a mask while teaching and coaching.  
• Masks are required to be worn by all Secondary students.  
• Primary Students are not required to wear masks. 
• Signing-in will continue to be mandatory for Parents, Guardians and Visitors at the School 

Receptions when attending for prearranged school meetings.  
• Parents, Guardians and Visitors are asked to please adhere to the signage reminders of physical 

distancing and hygiene measures when on the School grounds. 
• Where possible, please continue to use the ‘Kiss and Drive’ at drop off and pick up of children.  

 
 
Kindergarten and Pre-Primary Drop off and Pick up 
 

• Kindergarten and Pre-Primary Parents/Guardians may drop off and pick up their child at the 
classroom door and are asked to please wear masks. Thank you. 

• We ask that Kindergarten and Pre-Primary Parents/Guardians do not enter their child’s 
classroom unnecessarily. Thank you. 

• We ask that Kindergarten and Pre-Primary Parents/Guardians please observe physical distancing 
and hygiene measures in place. Thank you. 
 

 
School Events in Week 3 
 
All School events such as Swimming Lessons, Kindergarten Mother’s Day Afternoon Tea and the Secondary 
School Twilight Tour will continue.  Parents, Guardians and visitors are required to wear a mask and adhere 
to COVID-safe guidelines. 



 
The School will continue to act on advice from the Western Australian Government, the Western Australian 
Health Department, the Association of Independent Schools Western Australia (AISWA) and the 
Department of Education. This includes continued extra cleaning of high contact areas at school and good 
hygiene practices.   
 
Thank you sincerely for your continued support and prayers.  
 
God bless 
 
 

 
 
Gary Harris 
Principal 
2 May 2021                            
 
 


